
Good evening Jamestown Middle 6th grade families. This is Dr. Vernon with an announcement about 6th 

grade schedules.  

Due to fluctuating enrollment, we have had to make some adjustments to student schedules. This 

primarily affects our 6th grade students. Teachers will call tomorrow to let you know if you have a 

schedule change. All schedule changes will go into effect this coming Monday, August 31st. It is possible 

that students may lose access to some Canvas pages tomorrow, Friday, as a result of the transition.  

Please don’t hesitate to let us know if you have any questions during this transition. Your child’s 

homeroom teacher is the best place to start. 

I want to thank you again for choosing JMS and giving us the opportunity to work with your family. 

Go Tigers!  


